
 

 
Friday Bulletin 16th September 2022 

Dear Parents 
 
We have a few announcements to share with you ahead of the long weekend.  I’d just like to 
confirm again that school will remain closed on Monday to mark the funeral of HM Queen 
Elizabeth.  Our thoughts and prayers go to the royal family at this very sad time. 
 
Nasal Flu 
Please could we ask that all Nasal Flu consent forms be returned by Tuesday 20th.  Many thanks. 
 
Sponsored Walk 
We were all disappointed that the sponsored walk was unable to go ahead this summer due to the 
exceptionally hot weather.  In recent years this has been a major event in our calendar when we’ve 
come together to undertake a significant challenge, raising funds for a number of causes.  We would 
like to confirm that a Sponsored Walk event will be taking place this year and we will inform you of the 
details closer to the time.  Some of you have already handed in sponsor money at the school office for 
the walk that was cancelled. This money was passed directly to the Friends to support the children in 
their learning and was very gratefully received.  Thank you. 
 
Bags 2 School – a message from Vanessa 

A bag to school collection has been arranged for Thursday 29th September.  If you have anything 
you wish to donate, please bring your bags on the morning of Thursday 29th September. 
If it is a particularly wet day, I'll be there at drop off and can move them under the bike shelter.  

 
1st Crosby Ravensworth Brownies 
1st Crosby Ravensworth Brownies offers a huge variety from outdoor 
activities, craft, cooking, games, all led by the girls - not to mention 
special events, sleepovers and residentials!  Last term the Brownies 
had a busy programme. They are looking forward to the term ahead!  
We welcome girls from Morland, Crosby Ravensworth and all the 
surrounding villages. Brownies meet at Morland and Newby Village Hall 
on Wednesday evenings from 5:30 – 7pm. For more information about 
Girlguiding see www.girlguiding.org.uk, or email Brownie Leader Jo 
Laverick on jolaverick63@gmail.com. 
 
Pantomime 
We’re very pleased to confirm that all school-age children will be taken 
to watch a performance of ‘Aladdin’ at Carlisle Sands Centre in December.  Tickets have been offered 
without charge as compensation for last year’s COVID cancellation. 
 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher
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Summary of dates for your diary: 

           
           

Tuesday 21st September  Class 2 Wildings Theatre Workshop 
Thursday 22nd September   Whole School Wildings Theatre Performance 
Wednesday 5th October   Nasal Flu 
Thursday 6th October   Harvest Festival in Church 2.30pm 
Monday 10th October   Class 1 Action Ants at Shap 
Monday 17th October   Karen Dakin Bonfire Night Safety Class 2 
Thursday 15th December  Pantomime “Aladdin” Sands Centre       

    
 
                       
 
 

After school club   - Week beginning: 19th September 2022 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 

Monday –  Autumn Craft    Thursday - Art  
  

Tuesday – Acrobatics    Friday – Sport    
 

Wednesday - Razzamatazz                                                                                                    
 
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  
 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


